
 

 North Aurora Road Underpass 

 Pennsbury Lane to Frontenac Road  

City of Naperville 
  

COMMENT FORM 

Public Information Meeting – July 21st, 2022 

 
Please Print: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Optional:    Name  
 Representing  
 Address  
 City, State, Zip  
 Phone  
 Email  

 

Thank you for your participation in the North Aurora Road 

Underpass – Pennsbury Lane to Frontenac Road project 

public information meeting.  Written comments may be 

placed in the Comment Box tonight, mailed to the address 

on the right, or emailed to calpinm@naperville.il.us.  

All comments must be submitted by August 4, 2022. 

 City of Naperville 

Transportation, Engineering & Development 

Business Group 

Attn: Mr. Matt Calpin, PE 

400 S Eagle Street 

Naperville, IL 60540 
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